TOWN OF JONESVILLE
TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
Recessed from September 9, 2024 to
September 13, 2024

The Town of Jonesville Council met to reconvene from the Regular Monthly Meeting recessed on
September 9, 2024 on September 14, 2024 at 12:30 pm in the Jonesville Town Hall Chambers.

Council Present: Absent:

Mayor Pro-Tempore Andy Green Mayor Anita Darnell
Tracy Wall

Regina Adkins

Michael Tilley

Scott Darnell

Others Present: Michael Pardue, Town Manager
Wenona C. Thompson, Finance Director

Mayor Pro-Tempore Green called the meeting to order at 12:33 pm

Motion was made to amend the agenda from September 9, 2024 to include the Yadkin Valley Storage
Contract and Resolution Award of Bid by Council Member Tilley with a second by Council Member
Adkins and approved by unanimous vote, 5-0.

Council reviewed the contract for Town storage at Yadkin Valley Storage. The unit will be used for
storage of finance and administration files needed for records retention. A motion to approve contract with
Yadkin Valley Storage was made by Council Member S. Darnell with a second by Council Member Wall
and approved by unanimous vote, 5-0.

Council reviewed bids received on September 12, 2024 for the Jonesville Public Library project. There
were five bids reviewed and Garanco Inc was the lowest responsive responsible bidder for the project. A
motion was made to approve Resolution of Bid Award for the Jonesville Public Library project by Council
Member S. Darnell with a second by Council Member Wall and approved by unanimous vote, 5-0.

Council continued discussion of Ordnances from September 9, 2024.

A motion to adjourn was made by Council Member Tilley with a second by Council Member Adkins and
approved by unanimous vote, 5-0.



